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Proposal for Modules on VikingGo Mobile Application 

 

Dear Ms. Kamps 

 

I am pleased to submit this proposal for implementing online microlearning modules located on 

DMC’s VikingGo mobile application. The purpose is to help adult learners prepare for online 

courses. 

 

I’ve noticed a problem for some online students taking online classes for the first time in that 

they don’t know where to start or how to log into Canvas, Del Mar College’s learning 

management system. I’ve seen non-traditional students who have signed up for online courses 

reach out for help on the basics of how to begin taking online courses. There is a need for an 

orientation geared toward those students for them to be successful.  

 

I want to focus on this by working with departments across campus to ensure that the adult 

learners needs are meet and to prepare them for success. I’ve prepared a two-year plan to address 

the creation of the microlearning modules. I understand funding is a concern, and I’m prepared 

to discuss alternative approaches to achieve this goal.  

 

I look forward to discussing this project with you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Melissa Longoria-Goonan 

 

 

 


